

DEPARTMENT OF DESIGN AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY

SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY

A Purdue University School Indianapolis

Dr. Antony Faiola, Associate Director Human Computer Interaction Graduate Program School of Informatics 535 W. Michigan St., IT 485 Indianapolis, IN 4620246202-3103

October 29, 2007

Dear Dr. Faiola,

Thank you for the opportunity to review your department's proposed MAS Graduate Certificate Program. I appreciated reading through your document and reviewing the courses you and your colleagues deem appropriate to such a program.

I did not find that there was any apparent conflict with our CGT program, or any of the other courses we offer in our department. Congratulations on an excellent job of putting this certificate together. We all hope you will be rewarded by its approval at the campus level.

Most respectfully,

Dr. Mark W. McK. Bannatyne, Chair

M. Bando